







HIGHLIGHTS

New Library Image

To complement the design of our physical environment, we will be wearing new name badges from now on. Welcome to the revitalized Library, we are here to serve you!

[Top]

• Simple Steps for Notebook Printing

PolyU staff and students with NetIDs can print with their notebook PCs in B/W to the network printer located near the research carrels in the Research Enhancement Centre (3/F).

One of the following printer drives has to be installed in the notebook PCs for wireless printing.

- * Printer driver for Windows XP (32-bit)
- * Printer driver for Windows Vista (32-bit)
- * Printer driver for Windows 7 (64-bit)

For enquiries or assistance, please contact the HelpDesk at REC or by phone at 2766-6863.

[Top]

• Joint University Librarians Advisory Committee (JULAC) Forum

A forum was held on 25 February 2011 at the Chinese University of Hong Kong for staff of the JULAC Libraries. This year's theme was "3+3+4=A Perfect Ten?: The Challenges of Excellent Library Services". Our e-Learning Librarian, Ms Christina Chau and Marketing Manager, Ms Sam Lam had delivered well received presentations in the Forum.

[Top]

Precious Moments in the Library

The Library is not only a place for study, but also a place for romantic stories...

Congratulations to Mr. Chris Wan and Ms. Alice Cheung whose love story starts from joining the Library Orientation. Chris is an alumnus from BSE and Alice is an alumnus from CBS. They had spent time studying in the Library and there had been a lot of memorable moments in the Library for them. Congratulations also go to the following couples, the Library wishes them a wonderful journey as they start their new lives together.





[Top]

Publication Committee, Pao Yue-kong Library, The Hong Kong Polytechnic University, Hung Hom, Kowloon, Hong Kong | Privacy Statements